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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Community listening session about 

public recreation set for June 1 

 
On Thursday, June 1 Alderwoman Chantia Lewis will join Milwaukee Public Schools 

(Milwaukee Recreation) representatives for a listening session to hear citizens voice their 

concerns, needs and suggestions about public recreation options. 

 

Alderwoman Lewis said Milwaukee Recreation is working to expand programming for youth and 

adults at Vincent High School beginning this fall.  “Which recreation programs would you like to 

see at Vincent High School?  Please join us to share your thoughts and discuss the possibilities 

with your neighbors,” she said. 

  

The session in the auditorium at Vincent High School (7501 N. Granville Rd.) will begin at 6:30 

p.m. The public may call 414-475-8811 with questions or for additional information regarding 

the event. 

 

“This listening session at Vincent is the first time that MPS Rec will be coming to the 9
th
 District 

because there is a need and (MPS Superintendent) Dr. Driver and I want to make sure the 

children of the 9
th
 have access to quality programming,” Alderwoman Lewis said. “The session is 

a prime opportunity for citizens to ask questions about recreation matters and to share their 

concerns, and I strongly encourage people to attend.”  

 

              

What:        Community listening session 

 

When:       6:30 p.m. Thursday, June 1 

 

Where:      Vincent HS - 7501 N. Granville Rd. 
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